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Media Invited to On Site Testing 
  

The Police Department will be holding on-site testing at Police Headquarters from 

August 18-21.  Media members will be allowed to attend the physical fitness 

portions of this testing.  Media members will also have an opportunity to speak to 

applicants and Police Recruiters as times allow.  It is anticipated the physical 

fitness test will be first given at 9:00am on Thursday, August 18.  In addition, 

media members will be allowed to interview willing applicants at 8am on Friday, 

August 19, and Saturday, August 20, outside of the media conference 

room.   There will be other opportunities for testing throughout each day but there 

is not a set schedule.   

  

 

The media is invited to attend.  For more information, please contact the Police 

Media Relations Office at (214) 671-4065. 
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